
 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Habitat for Humanity Sacramento’s Cornerstone project in fiscal 

year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Habitat for Humanity of Greater 

Sacramento, Inc., located at 819 North 10th Street Sacramento, CA 95811.  

 

The funding would be used to provide Direct Homebuyer Assistance for qualified, low-income, 

first-time homebuyers. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


